0wl Power - Weekly Update

Week of: Dec. 23,2024 - Jan 10,2025
780-942-2901
https://www.ochreparkschool.ca

Monday: Tuesday: - Thursday: Friday:

Christmas Break
December 23 - January 5

WWed

Kindergarten
K1 Day!

Team Colour
Day!
Monthly Assembly

Jan. 6,2025 @ 9:20 am

Happy Holidays Owl Families!

As we approach this festive season, | want to take a moment to express my
heartfelt gratitude for the incredible partnership we share in supporting our Little
Owls. This time of year reminds us of the joy, generosity, and warmth that unite us as
a school community. Our Little Owls have worked hard and achieved so much already
this year, and your encouragement and involvement have been an integral part of
their success.

Looking ahead to the new year, | am filled with excitement and hope for the
possibilities that await. As a team—families & Ochre Park staff—we have the power to
continue fostering a culture of growth and achievement. By working together, we can
help every Little Owl reach their fullest potential and celebrate their unique talents.

| hope everyone has a wonderful holiday break, filled with joy, peace, and
cherished moments with your loved ones.

| look forward to all we will accomplish together in the new year! Merry Christmas

and Happy New Year Owl Families!
~Jenaia~


https://www.ochreparkschool.ca/
https://www.ochreparkschool.ca/

Please continue to use the driving loop to drop your child off and pick your child
up at the start and end of the day. You can go around the loop as many times as
needed. You are also welcome to park in front of the school on the far side of the
chain link fence (on the same side as the main road) or in front of the green field
along the road.

Thank you for your continued care and diligence in keeping all of our Owl
Community safe at morning drop-off and after school pick-up, as well as refraining
from parking in front of and blocking our neighbour’s driveways.

Upcoming Events
January 10 - Monthly Assembly at 9:15 am
January 10 - Team Colour Day
January 6 - 24- Alberta Education Literacy and Numeracy Screeners Administration

January 17 - Crazy Hair Day
January 20 - No Pre-K Classes
January 24 - Team Colour Day
January 31 - PD Day - no classes

Friendly Reminder
e As the weather turns colder, please ensure you send your child to
school in proper winter wear. As per Sturgeon Public School
Division policy, we go outside to a temperature of -25 degrees
celsius with windchill. (Click below to see policies)

e Please ensure you label all your child’s winter wear,
including their boots. We have lots of Little Owls with
the same winter wear. We want to avoid any mix-ups.


https://www.sturgeon.ab.ca/board/procedures/4570
https://www.sturgeon.ab.ca/board/procedures/4609

